
Dear Parents of Winter Sports Athletes, 
  
Tomorrow (Wednesday, December 16th) at 6pm, Centennial will host a live event to provide 
special information to parents regarding our upcoming Winter Sports season. You can join us 
live or watch the recorded presentation any time after its conclusion. Both the recording and the 
live presentation are available using the following link: 
  

 

Winter Sports Parent 
Information 

Click Here 
Wednesday, December 16th 

Live at 6:00pm 
Available for Streaming Thereafter 

  
  

  
Please tune in or watch to get information about COVID modifications for practices and games, 
live game streaming, and the role each of us can play in promoting safety and preserving athletic 
opportunities for our Coyotes. Centennial’s basketball, soccer, and wrestling coaches will hold 
separate virtual meetings for parents, beginning around 6:30pm. 
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our athletics office at 623-412-4416. We’re 
excited for the upcoming season! 
  
Mr. Jelovic 
Assistant Principal and Athletic Director 
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